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May 19, 2020 

 

Town of Bristol | Planning Board 

 

Re:  Bristol Landfill | Request for Conditional Approval for Master/Preliminary Plan and 

Delay in RI DEM Wetlands Act Approval until Final Plan 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

 

Please accept this letter as an official request to postpone the Master/Preliminary 

Permitting requirement of “written confirmation from the Rhode Island Department of 

Environmental Management that the plans of the proposed [Bristol Landfill] subdivision, 

including any required off-site construction, have been reviewed and indicating that the 

Wetlands Act either does not apply to the proposed site alteration or that approval has been 

granted for the proposed site alteration.”  We humbly request permission to continue 

through the permitting process and submit the RIDEM approval documentation during the 

Final Plan Meeting rather than the Master/Preliminary Plan Meeting.  We appreciate the 

consideration. We understand this would mean we would receive conditional approval 

until all requirements are met and approval provided by RIDEM.  

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.   

 

Best Regards,  

 
David Milner 

Chief Executive Officer 
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